
        

CVW Monthly Meeting Minutes for  
21 May, 2024 

1648 New Hope and 
Crimora Road, Crimora, VA 

24431 

Social Time 6:00 – 6:30 

CVW Business Meeting 6:30  

Norm D’Allura welcomed the members  

The minutes from the April meeting were voted on and accepted.  

33 members were in attendance. 

 
Treasurers Report – Rob Burton for March 2024 

 Treasurers report approved by membership. 

Membership -Gary Conley 

 No new members. We welcomed one guest, Bryan Moore 

Club store – Buck 

 New inventory has been received and is now available. 

Cheese Shop report – Donnie Maupin 

Tom Reed will be taking over as point person for the Cheese Shop/Art center 
effective 22 May, 2024.  

Members are encouraged to keep submitting items for the cheese shop as this is a 
big fundraiser for the club. Members were also encouraged to submit items for the 
secondary location at the Shenandoah Arts Center. It is estimated that these venues 
will provide in excess of $2000 annually to the club. Members are reminded to sign, 
date, and specify the type of wood used in their shop donations. 

 



Safety Minute –  Jim Oates 

 Jim discussed the importance of tool awareness due to a recent situation 
where a tool left on his lathe fell and could have become a danger to his legs and 
feet. 

President’s report – Norm D’Allura 

Norm also mentioned the symposium that will be happening in November second 
and third. The symposium will have14 demonstrators. Club members are 
encouraged to volunteer with set up and takedown. Thanks go out to Mike Diehl who 
has donated the use of a large TV for the symposium. 

Programs – Tom Hanson 

The presenters for the next two months are Mike Sorge in June and an IRD with Mike 
Landis in July. 

A survey was available and all members encouraged to give input as to what they 
would like to see. 

Show and Tell  

The following members had items for show and tell: Mike Sorge, Fred Gamon, Norm 
D’Allura, Bill O’Brien, Mark Warner, Tom Hanson, Ken Koons, Jim Oates, Allen Driver, 
John Watkins, Jeff Corwin, Bill Shaver, Steve Smith, Carter Miller 

Presentation – Bill O’Brien and Jim Echols had a presentation on preparing to make 
segmented wood turnings. 

Meeting close 8:56 

Minutes submitted by John Schmidt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


